
October 8, 2014 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Executive Director 
211 Sower Boulevard 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RECEIVED 
OCT 1 3 2014 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Attn: Todd R. Briggs 
Re: Proposed Construction Wireless 

Telecommunications Facility 
Case # 2014-00337 

Dear Mr. Briggs, 

As a landowner that doesn't have a cell phone I am against placing this tower on 
or near my property. We built our home on this property to have as a future income for 
our family. I understand the need for the construction but we are in our 80's and realize 
that this will decrease the value of our property. Several years ago the Sanitation District 
in our area also went through our back yard with the sewer system also decreasing our 
home value. Please consider another alternative. Surely there is a remote place to put this 
tower besides a residential area that's going to be surrounded by homes. 

In checking on the computer about this issue the website said there are risks of 
fire or collapse. 

We would like to know of what other locations that have been considered and 
would like a reason to why this area was chosen. 

Sincerely, 

McvtcAR 1/67- Mary Moo-re/ 

1430 Ect4t- Walf,avnikDrOve 
As-htancL, KY 41102 
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